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DISCOVERY 

WELCOME BACK 
 

Welcome back to Year Two! 

We hope that you all had a fun and restful summer break. 

 

Our topic this term is ‘Discovery’.  

We are going to be explorers and discover more about the world we live in by 

looking at the question:  

Why is our world wonderful? 

 

There will be lots of emphasis on key skills this year such as reading, spelling 

and maths. Please use the following resources on our website to support your 

child at home:  

 

                  ELS Harder to Read and Spell Words  

                            Common Exception Words for Year 2 

 

Maths 

To support your child with maths, we please ask that you complete the weekly 

maths workouts that are sent home. This will support their learning and 

understanding of the 2, 5 and 10 times tables.  

 

Reading  

Essential Letters and Sounds (ELS) is our phonics scheme. Year 2 will now 

complete the ELS Spelling unit. This will continue to support their phonics 

knowledge as well as giving them the confidence to apply this to their spelling. 

To begin with, your child will be bringing home 2 books each week. A 

decodable (phonics) book and a reading for pleasure book. Once the children 

have been assessed on Accelerated Reader, this process will change. More 

information will be provided at this time.   

 

If you have any concerns or just want to ask a question either pass on a 

verbal message at drop off or email the school office.  

 

We look forward to an enjoyable term! 

Miss Turner & Mrs Healey 

This terms Christian value is: Caring 
 

Caring 


